

June 19, 2006

George Ludwig GLU Consulting and George Ludwig Unlimited 2515 Grove Lane Cary, II 60013-2742

Dear George,

I wanted to drop you a quick note thanking you for the awesome job you did at our National Sales Meeting the first week of June. You brought a lot of energy and enthusiasm and it was infectious with the group. Keeping the attention of a group of independent sales people for an entire day is not an easy task. Your preparation and relating the principles and philosophies of power selling to our newly approved Visian ICL was right on and you gained the credibility necessary to pull it off. I will be following up with you to create another program directed to our ophthalmologist partners and their staff designed to help them close surgeries with patients interested in the ICL procedure and implant. Thanks again for helping to make our meeting a big success.

With regards,

Nick Curtis

Sr. VP Sales and Marketing Staar Surgical Company